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Contact us: 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.au

uu

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

Calendar  
Term 2 2025 

May 

21st – 

29th  

Smile Squad Dental 

clinics  

23rd Lightning Premiership  

Uniform orders close 

26th  Margo’s lunch orders 

close on Compass app 

today at 10am 

Finance Meeting 

3.30pm 

School Council 7pm 

28th  Margo’s Lunch Day  

PFA Meeting 3.30pm 

30th  Curriculum Day – no 

school 

June 

6th  Open Day – Come & 

Play 2026 Preps 

9th  Kings Birthday 

11th  Thank a First Responder 

Day 

Margo’s Lunch Day 

16th  Finance meeting 

3.30pm 

School Council 7pm 

20th  Bakery Lunch Day 

July 

2nd Margo’s Lunch Day 

4th  Last day Term 2 Early 

dismissal at 2.30pm 

 

Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Newsletter No: 14 Date: 22/05/2024  

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around school    

NEW CANTEEN ORDERING 

School Council and the PFA have been exploring options for lunches and lunch 

ordering.  We are trialling a new system of ordering via the Compass app and welcome 

Margo’s Catering on a fortnightly rotating basis with the bakery orders.  Click on the 2 

person icon and the canteen option.  From there you can place your order.  Click 

Wednesday 28th and Margo’s Catering.  Next you add your items. Margo is starting 

with 2 options of pasta, banana mini muffins and juice boxes.  You can Customise your 

order for the pasta to add cheese or choose gluten free.   

If you need assistance please come to the office and Tracey can help you.  This will save 

our volunteers a lot of time as they won’t need to collate orders and count money. 

LIGHTNING PREMIERSHIP 

We wish our students a great day tomorrow as they head to Maryborough to 

participate in their chosen sport.  Families are welcome to head along and support 

them. If your child is absent can you please put up a Compass notification as early as 

possible so we can work out our teams please.  

ILLNESS 

We have many children unwell at the moment.  Whilst attendance at school is vital, we 

ask all families to keep children home when they’re unwell.  Teach and remind your 

child to sneeze and cough into their elbow, blow their nose and wash their hands 

thoroughly with soap.   

 

This week’s value in focus is:  

Resilience 
Problem Solving – Using strategies 

to find solutions   

mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu
mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu


  

PFA Fundraiser 
Margo’s Lunch Orders  

Wednesday May 28th  
Next week we are super fortunate to be able to trial Margo’s Catering as lunch orders.  Ordering is online via the 

Compass App. Orders close at 10am Monday 26th of May.   

Lunch orders will be distributed during second lunch on Wednesday 28th May.  

You can choose from the following: 

Spaghetti Bolognese $6 (with cheese extra 50cents) 

Mac and cheese $5 

Banana mini muffin $1.50 

Apple Juice box $2 

Tropical Juice box $2 

This will be our first trial using an online ordering system in the Compass app.  If you need help with the online order 
please see Tracey in the office.  

 

  

 



  

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

Finance meeting – Monday May 26th at 

3.30pm 

School Council Meeting – Monday May 

26th at 7pm 

 

 

We are a child safe school; 
committed to the safety and 

wellbeing of all children and young 
people. We have zero tolerance of 

child abuse. 
 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/pr
ograms/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx 

The new child safe standards go further 

than child protection arrangements did in 

the past. 

 

Please note there 

will be no 

assembly 

tomorrow 

Last week’s Students of the week 

 

 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx


  
 

 



 

  

 

  

School Saving Bonus Reminder 
The Victorian Government is delivering the School Saving Bonus (SSB) – a one-off support of $400 for eligible 

government school students from Prep to Year 12 in 2025. 

The SSB can be used for uniforms and textbooks until Monday 30 June 2025. 

Any funds remaining after 30 June 2025, including online voucher amounts that have not been redeemed, will 

become a credit to use on school activities. However, the credit will not be available on your family account at 

our school until late July. 

To use any remaining SSB funds to cover the cost of school activities in July, please refer to the SSB online 

system and allocate the funds to school activities before 30 June 2025. 

To learn more about the SSB online system, download the step-by-step System guide for parents and carers 

(DOCX, 945KB) or watch this School Saving Bonus video. System guide translations are also available in 14 

languages. 

The Department of Education’s SSB contact centre will remain available until 30 June 2025. The contact centre 

can be reached by: 

• completing the School Saving Bonus enquiry form  

• calling 1800 338 663, between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm on weekdays. 

After this date, please contact our school office for any SSB related questions. 

 Straw for Chooks 
If anyone has a couple of spare straw bales 

our chooks would love some. 

 

TERM 2 UNIFORM 

ORDER 
The Term 2 Uniform Order form has 

been included with today’s 

newsletter. 

Please note that this will be the last 

order that you can use part of your 

SSB for this year (note any remaining 

SSB will remain with your child and be 

converted to use for any school 

activities that they have coming up 

this year such as camps/excursions). 

Orders close on Friday May 23rd. 

https://www.schoolsavingbonus.vic.gov.au/s/
https://www.schoolsavingbonus.vic.gov.au/s/
https://content.sdp.education.vic.gov.au/media/school-saving-bonus-system-guide-for-parents-and-carers-2975
https://content.sdp.education.vic.gov.au/media/school-saving-bonus-system-guide-for-parents-and-carers-2975
https://vimeo.com/1032194830
https://www.vic.gov.au/receiving-school-saving-bonus#information-in-your-language
https://www.schoolsavingbonus.vic.gov.au/s/enquiry-form


   

Division Cross Country at Castlemaine 

   

  

  



 

 



 

 

 



 

  



  

 



 



 


